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December 15th   2021 

 

Subject:  Price Increase Notification 

 

 

 

To all our valued customers, 

 

As a result of an additional increase in the cost of raw materials from our suppliers, Jura 

Films North America will be adjusting the price of all our Surlyn based films by approx. 

5%-9%.  This increase will take effect with orders placed on February 1st, 2022.   

 

This increase is to compensate for the further rising costs in raw materials, energy, and 

transportation. 

 

Thank you for your partnership and continued support, 

 

 

Mike Presecky 

 

 

Mike Presecky 

President 

Jura Films North America 

 

    


